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Please support HB2977, a way to protect our wildlife and their habitats in Oregon.  As 

you know this would increase the state transient lodging tax by 1% and would provide 

stable funding for wildlife which would in turn boost our tourism industry and in my 

opinion our livability quotient.  Thanks for this opportunity and vote for HB2977! 


